
Angola 3 40th yr in solitary confinement

April 17th marks 40 years since Herman
Wallace and Albert Woodfox were framed
for the murder of a prison guard at Angola
Prison in Louisiana.  They have been held in
isolation - in solitary confinement ever
since.  Amnesty International has started a
campaign against prolonged isolation and
has cited their case.

Both Herman and Albert have hearings
coming up this year which could finally
result in the reversal of this injustice.  Albert
did have his conviction overturned in federal
court a few years ago, only to have the 5th
District Court overturn that decision.  He is
still fighting.

For more information go to:
www.angola3news.blogspot.com   and write
to the brothers.
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